Tony and Sheila Weiler 1415 Eagles View Lane Bismarck, ND 58503

August 31, 2012

Chad Moldenhauer K & L Homes, Inc. P.O. Box 7188 Bismarck, North Dakota 58507

Dear Chad,

I just wanted to send a quick letter and say thanks! I also write this with the understanding it could be used for reference and recommendation purposes, and we would recommend K & L Homes to anyone. We could not be happier with our gorgeous custom built home. The entire process from day one was enjoyable, and I will actually miss the building experience. I think much of that has to do with how well you treated Sheila and me from the very first meeting in one of your "spec" homes. You were honest with us and explained what you could and could not do for us, and then delivered on that promise. Most impressive, in my opinion, was that you built our home in the time you said you would!

I also want to say that everyone who works for you helped us in some way, and did an impressive job. Michelle has so much knowledge of the building process, including dealing with vendors/contractors, and offered helpful advice when we needed it. All of your employees did a wonderful job, and answered all of my questions whenever I asked. I was at the home almost daily, and Clint, Jason, and all of your finish workers pay particular attention to detail, and impressed me with how picky they were in trying to make it perfect. I was never meant to feel like I was in the way, or bugging them with my endless questions. It meant a lot to us that they cared about building us our dream home, and I never once felt like they were simply going through the motions. This goes for anyone who you had in our home working on it. The attention to detail and quality are second to none!

Another thing that impressed me was how fast a response we received from you whenever we had a question. I think you understand this is a big investment for us, and you never made us feel like we weren't important (no matter how busy you were). All of the subcontracts that you suggested to us were very helpful, friendly, and made the process go as smooth as possible. Whenever we had questions, we received prompt responses.

Finally, the Co-Construct website and how smooth that helps things operate was a real plus. It makes the contacts, organization, costs, etc. understandable in an efficient way. I couldn't imagine building without it.

I started this letter by saying thanks, and I'll end it the same way. Thank You. We love our custom built K & L home, and couldn't be happier with what you built for us.

Sincerely, J Shila Weila

Tony and Sheila Weiler